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      Higgins Lake Property Owners Association 

July 17, 2021, Board Meeting 
ZOOM Virtual Meeting 

 
Directly after the HLPOA annual meeting, Charlene convened the July Board meeting and asked Secretary Herb 
Weatherly to lead it. 
 
Herb said the first thing needed was to elect officers for the coming year and nominated Charlene Cornell as 
president, seconded by Bruce Carleton. As there were no other nominations, a vote was called, and the motion 
passed. 
 
Herb called for nominations for vice-president. Bruce nominated Greg Semack, seconded by Fred Swinehart. As 
there were no other nominations, a vote was called, and the motion passed. 
 
Herb called for nominations for treasurer. Greg nominated Bruce Carleton, seconded by Charlene Cornell. As 
there were no other nominations, a vote was called, and motion passed. 
 
Herb asked for nominations for secretary. Greg Semack nominated Herb Weatherly, seconded by Becky Gibson. 
As there were no other nominations, a vote was called, and motion passed. 
 
Herb Weatherly made a motion to give our office assistant a raise starting in August, which was seconded by 
Becky Gibson. Motion passed. 
 
Charlene took over the meeting. 
 
Greg Semack reported that a committee of himself, Charlene Cornell and John Ogren would be meeting August 
3rd with representatives from HLF, to work more closely in the future. 
 
Motion to adjourn was made by Wayne Brooks, seconded by Bruce Carleton. Motion passed. The meeting 
adjourned at 11:15 A.M. 
 
 
 
 

 


